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Case # 596 MC’»Q-M |

In accordance with the Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 40A § 8 and 15 Zoning Bylaws and
the Town of Freetown Protective By-laws, you are hereby being notified of a Public Hearing.
The Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing to review the application of Charles and
Gail Stone for the property located at 68 Richmond Road, Assonet, MA for a Special Permit per
the following notice:

The Freetown Zoning Board of Appeals will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday,
March 9, 2022, at 6:00 PM at the Freetown Police Station Community Room, 15
Memorial Drive, East Freetown, Mass, to act on the petition of Charles and Gail Stone.
The petitioner is requesting a special permit to create an accessory apartment at 68
Richmond Road, Assonet, MA (Assessors Map 207, Lot #107). The Town of Freetown
Protective By-laws (Article 11, Section 11.19) require a special permit for the creation of
an accessory apartment. The property presently contains 1.09 acres of land and is located
within the Residential Zone.

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation
thereto.

Nick Velozo, Chairman
Town of Freetown
Zoning Board of Appeals



